
JAKES/Outreach Report

Outreach 40 gun raffle tix have been completed and are ready 
for distribution this coming weekend.
I'd like to Thank Jim Panaro for all his help in guiding me! 
Scott Wojton and myself have been contacting
PA local Chapters, that will not be attending the "Presidents 
Weekend" to ask their help with the raffle.
So far, 17 Chapters have stepped up  and have taken 370 tix 
that were  mailed out  7/24/13.
Please keep in mind, that for every tix, your Chapter sells, you 
will receive $5.00 back to use for whatever.
Save the Habitat. Save the Hunt.


